
  

 
 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

 16th July 2021 

Our office email is office@ivjs.school 
We will be intermittently picking up 

emails throughout the holidays, please 

use this email if you need anything. 

Have A Lovely Summer! 
We made it to the end of one very strange year! We are so proud of everyone’s resilience and 

we hope next year is a little more normal!  
We want to wish our Y6s the very best of luck with their future endeavours and everyone a 

lovely summer break. We return on 2nd September! 
Please remember, our wrap around childcare will now be run by Energy Kids, all bookings go 

through them directly.  
Click the link for more information, booking and pricing: 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/wraparound-childcare.html  
 

Softball! 
This Summer term, some children have been able to 

take part in Softball opportunities. We hope in 
September even more classes will have this 

wonderful experience. If your child is interested in 
signing up for lessons outside of school, please use 

the sign up link -  
https://bsuk.wufoo.com/forms/q17sm7zb0j8zm3t/  

This Week’s Focus - Equalities 
This week, the children have been focusing on equalities. They have made an amazing display 

inspired by our fantastic England team.  
As one of our Year 6’s said, “it doesn’t matter what you look like, it’s what’s in your heart that 

matters”. 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to; Milan, Mackenzie, 

Henry Pa, Edward 
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